Media Statement: FGV and PT Eagle High
Deal

GROUP PRESIDENT / CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Felda Global Ventures (FGV) would like to announce that the due diligence for the proposed
acquisition of PT Eagle High Plantations (EHP) will be extended to 30 November 2015.

We are continuing to finalise the proposed acquisition to ensure mutual benefit for all our
stakeholders and shareholders. Official announcements will be made to keep all parties up
to date in line with regulatory requirements and Corporate Governance Practices.

FGV urge all parties to contact our Corporate Communications and/or Investor Relations
teams at groupcorporatecomms@feldaglobal.com / fgv.investors@feldaglobal.com, should
you require further information.

Best Regards,
Dato’ Mohd Emir Mavani Abdullah
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